
 
 
 

CU Anschutz Medical Campus 
Faculty Assembly Meeting Agenda 

 
August 27,2024 

11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
Fitzsimons Building- Conference Room W1139 

Zoom: https://ucdenver.zoom.us/j/96167290986?from=addon 

 
11:30 am Greg, Kinney, Chair of the Anschutz Faculty Assembly 

• Bylaws/Constitution:  waiting to update bylaws and constitution 

until faculty council has updated their documents. 

• Faculty Council:  3 members are needed for at large positions.  See 

website for committees.   

• Faculty Assembly:  Vice Chair and Secretary positions are currently 

open. 

 
11:45 am Roderick Nairn, Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic and Student 

Affairs; Jill Taylor, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic and 
Student Affairs; discussion of Campus Policy 1028 

 
• This policy addresses the evaluation of faculty, especially IRC 

Faculty 

• Revised policy was distributed – feedback is needed by next 

meeting. 

• Dual Campus Policy for non-tenure track is being split to 

address specific campus situations. 

 
12:00 pm CU Anschutz College/ School Reports 
 College of Nursing:  1st August graduation was held for the accelerated 

program.  Classes started this week.  Continued focus on the “culture of 
us” 
Colorado School of Public Health:  Enrollment is down 

 Graduate School:  Graduate certificate program support.  Flow chart 
outlining the process is being created and will be distributed once it is 
complete. 

 Strauss Health Sciences Library 
 Retired Faculty Association:  Continued work on a establishing a retired 

faculty group is happening.  
 School of Dental Medicine:  Clinical Dean will be retiring in the spring 
 School of Medicine 

https://ucdenver.zoom.us/j/96167290986?from=addon


 Skaggs School of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 
 CU Anschutz Student Senate:  Onboarding of new senators is happening 

– working on a project to request more outlets/power option for classroom 
space in ED Buildings. 

 CU Anschutz Staff Senate 
 
Chief Repola: 

• Presented information on weapons in sensitive spaces (Higher Ed) Concealed carry is 

not allowed.   

• Parking lots are not included in the definition of “sensitive spaces”.   

• New laws will be in effect starting January 2025 which will prescribe the method of 

storage for weapons. 

• “Weapon” is defined in policy 

• Numbers of stolen vehicles on campus is decreasing. 

• Traffic on Montview is a concern. 

Neil Krauss: 
• New child protection/minors on campus website 

• Internal newsletter will be coming out. 

 
Jan Gascoigne: 

• Welcome Wednesday is happening soon. 

• Working on establishing an outdoor rec. program which includes identifying recreation 

opportunities for students and focusing on student mental health. 

• First Year Dinner with Deans will have space for a limited number of students. 

• Working on creating unifying activities. 

 
Sustainability: 

• Energy Action Plan and Climate Action Plan are being developed. 

1:00 pm Adjourn 


